

Vatican City, 9 December 1999.

Prot. N. 99002016

Mrs. Barbara MacKerrow 65 Ellen Street, Apt. 611 Barrie, Ontario L4N 3A5 CANADA.

Dear Mrs. MacKerrow,

This Congregation has received the materials you sent regarding Father Mark Buckley of the Diocese of Peterborough for our "perusal and ecclesiastical records".

We thank you for the information provided and note that you are in contact with the appropriate local authorities.

With assurance of prayers and cordial best wishes, I remain,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ helm lennger Secr.